COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 21st May, 2007

Question No 29
Question: Cllr E. Maloney
“To ask the Manager to indicate when the inclusion of plastic bottles in the Green Bin collection will commence for Tallaght Residents?”
Reply:
Approximately half of the households in South Dublin County who currently receive a green bin collection service from the Council, will have the facility to include plastic bottles in their green bins commencing September 2007.  The remaining households will be accommodated by June 2008.  The provision of a fortnightly collection service will coincide with the acceptance of plastic bottles in the green bin.  
It is not possible to state at this stage which households will receive the new service in September and in 2008. Discussions are ongoing with the Council’s contractor in this regard. Members will be kept updated on developments and an awareness campaign will commence in August.
